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Fons et Culmen Sacred Liturgy Summit in San Francisco 
 

As the weather 

warms up, 

conference 

season is once 

again upon us. 

Three major 

Latin Mass-

centric 

conferences 

stand out this 

summer. First is 

Fons et Culmen 

Sacred Liturgy 

Summit, to be 

held Tuesday – 

Friday, July 1-4, 

2025 at St. 

Patrick 

Seminary in 

Menlo Park, 

California, near 

San Francisco. 

This is the 

successor event 

to the Sacra 

Liturgía 

conferences that 

previously had been held around the world. As with those 

conferences, Fons et Culmen, sponsored and encouraged by 

Archbishop Salvatore Cordileone, is noted for attracting several 

high-profile speakers. In their own words: 

 

Fons et Culmen Sacred Liturgy Summit gathers together Catholics 
who love Christ, the Church, and the Church’s sacred liturgical 
tradition for: 
 

- the solemn celebration of the Mass and Vespers; 
- insightful talks on the sacred liturgy, liturgical formation, 

and the sacred liturgical arts; 
- and fellowship to build fraternal bonds through which the 

clergy, religious, and lay faithful can support the Church 
and one another in their promotion of the sacred liturgy. 

 
Speakers include Cardinals Robert Sarah, Malcolm Ranjith, and 
Seán O’Malley, Archbishop Salvatore Cordileone, Bishops Steven 
Lopes and Earl Fernandes, and Abbot Benedict Nivakoff, among 
others. 
 

More information is at www.liturgysummit.org. Take special note 

on the Pre-Conference Activities page of the bus tour of historic 

San Francisco churches on Tuesday, July 1, to be led by the author 

of this column.  

 

 

 

Sacred Liturgy Conference in Portland, Oregon 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sacred Liturgy Conference, typically held in the Pacific 

Northwest, this year will take place at Queen of the Holy Rosary 

Dominican Parish in Portland, Oregon Tuesday – Friday, June 24-

27. Always well attended, with a handful of guests from 

Michigan, this convention tends to be oriented towards developing 

one’s spiritual life and academic understanding of the liturgy.  

 

Church Music Association of America’s 
Sacred Music Colloquium in St. Paul, Minnesota 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Readers will recall that the Church Music Association held its 

annual Sacred Music Colloquium in Detroit in the summer of 

2023. This year the event will be held Monday – Saturday, June 

23-28 in St. Paul, Minnesota at the University of St. Thomas. This 

is the world’s premiere event for singers and musicians looking 

for a week-long intensive to improve their skills, with a side 

emphasis on networking and fellowship. More information at: 

https://churchmusicassociation.org/colloquium-2025/ 

 

All of these events are spiritually uplifting and an excellent 

opportunity to share one’s love for beautiful liturgy and sacred 

music with like-minded individuals from across the globe. 

 

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 
 

Fri. 04/04 7:00 PM: High Mass at Old St. Mary’s (Friday in the 

Fourth Week in Lent) – Celebrant: Fr. Thai Nguyen. The choir 

will sing Gregorian Mass XVIII, and the Communion Motet will 

be Miserére by Gregorio Allegri. Devotions to the Sacred Heart 

precede Mass, Benediction of the Most Blessed Sacrament will 

take place at the end of Mass, and a reception follows in the Parish 

Center. 
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